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ODEG wins contract for lot 1 and lot 4 of the Elbe-Spree network 

 

Berlin, 25.01.2019. The award of the Elbe-Spree network (NES) 

has been decided: Ostdeutsche Eisenbahngesellschaft mbH 
(ODEG) has been awarded the contract for lots 1 and 4 of 

the NES network by VBB Verkehrsbund Berlin-Branden-
burg, Verkehrsgesellschaft Mecklenburg-Vorpommern 

VMV and Nahverkehrsservice Sachsen-Anhalt NASA.  

 

Lot 1 includes the regional express line RE1, which connects Mag-
deburg via Berlin and Frankfurt (O.) with Cottbus. The line will be 

served by new 6-part Siemens Desiro HC. These trains have more 
than 630 seats and will run three times per hour between Bran-

denburg a. d. Havel and Frankfurt (O.) during rush hours. 

Lot 4 includes the RE8 line as well as other regional train lines. The 

proven Stadler KISS fleet of ODEG will be used on the RE8 and the 
RB17 in future. The KISS trains will undergo comprehensive mod-

ernization and will be equipped with free Wifi and a new passenger 
information system. This existing ODEG fleet will be supplemented 

by further vehicles of the type Siemens Desiro HC, 4-part, for the 

traffic on the RB17 and the RE8. 

 

The contract comprises a total of 13 million train kilometers per 

year. Operations will start with the international timetable change 
in December 2022. The contract has a term of 12 years. 

 

"The award is a confirmation of the good work of the ODEG col-
leagues. We are delighted to be able to continue offering our pas-

sengers our outstanding service," explains Jost Knebel, CEO of 

NETINERA Deutschland GmbH. 

 

ODEG is a subsidiary of Prignitzer Eisenbahn GmbH and BeNEX. 

Prignitzer Eisenbahn is 100% owned by NETINERA Deutschland 
GmbH. 

 

 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact us:  

Arnulf Schuchmann (ODEG Managing Director) on +49 30 / 81 40 77 101 

and Dietmute Graf (Head of Marketing and Communication) on +49 30 / 
81 40 77 165 or at presse@odeg.de, and Claudia Ruß (Head of Communi-
cation NETINERA Deutschland) on +49 30 / 684 084 574 or 
presse@netinera.de are at your disposal.  
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